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2019 LA Trapshooting State Shoot 

Follow-up 

5/21/19 
 

1. Attendees 

a. Keith Crissman 

b. Jim Jenkins 

c. Danny Batten 

d. Doyle Brooks 

2. State Shoot Lessons Learned 

a. Next year Jim suggested that we should get Gene Saizon, SW, and 

/ or Keith Crissman/ Johnny Pollard, SE, to encourage the south 

Louisiana to attend the state shoot.  A plan will be discussed at the 

August meeting which could include letters, personal contact, etc. 

b. Keith received good feedback on trophies provided but quantity of 

trophies is greater than other local states as well as added money 

being different.  Jim Jenkins will prepare a comparison for Board 

review in August. 

c. Jim felt that delaying the start of the Championship Singles was a 

good thing.  He felt that having people shoot in the rain the previous 

year may have lowered attendance this year. 

d. Keith indicated that he heard that diners were waiting for more 

chicken at the Saturday dinner but none was forthcoming.  In 

general, good reviews on the dinner menu again. 

e. Jim indicated that TBMGC needs to improve access to the shoot 

result posting boards to reduce/ eliminate the muddy access.  He 

heard lots of complaints about this.  Several different options were 

discussed.  Keith suggested that the Board may want to have a 

work day to assist. 

f. It is believed that the T&F writeup will be favorable. 

g. Doyle noted that the scores need to be posted to the online 

Scoreboard next year.  Jim asked for him in remembering to do 

this. 
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h. Keith heard of a few complaints about the targets on Trap 1 being 

skewed to the left but this was quickly fixed and complaints 

stopped. 

3. Next Board meeting will on August 17th in Ball.  This date was selected to 

allow more time for trophy ordering, shoot program prep and donation 

inquiries. 

4. The lady, Jean, that helped cashier will not be available to help next year 

due to relocating so a replacement will need to be found. 

 

Prepared by: 

 

Jim Jenkins 

LTA Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 


